
5th	Grade	Parents,	

I’m	sure	you	have	already	heard,	but	I	wanted	to	announce	this	year’s	5th	grade	musical….	Disney’s	“The	
Little	Mermaid”.		Each	class	has	already	auditioned	and	received	their	lead	roles,	however	everyone	
participates	and	is	in	the	show.		The	concert	will	be	Friday,	May	11th	at	7:00	P.M.	at	the	High	School	
Auditorium,	so	mark	your	calendars.	

With	this	type	of	show	we	are	always	looking	for	additional	help	because	it	is	a	huge	undertaking.		If	you	
are	interested	at	all	in	building	sets	or	helping	with	costumes	that	would	be	greatly	appreciated	and	
please	let	me	know.		Also,	we	are	looking	for	a	few	items	to	use	as	props.		If	you	are	willing	to	let	us	
borrow,	please	put	your	name	on	them	with	masking	tape	and	they	will	be	returned;	if	you	don’t	want	
them	back	you	can	also	specify	that.		Below	are	the	props	I	am	looking	for.		Any	little	bit	helps	and	saves	
us	money	that	we	can	use	elsewhere.	

Prop	Needs:	

Serving	utensils	including	fork,	spoon,	and	knife	

Plates,	cloth	napkins	

Telescope	(medium	to	small	size,	wooden	looking)	

Pipe	(Toy	would	be	best)	

Knife	(plastic	toy,	clever,	chef	knife-multiple	needed)	

Stuffed	animal	fish	or	plastic	food	fish	

Stew	pot	or	metal	cooking	pot	

Multiple	serving	trays	or	platters	

Chef	Hat-	multiple	needed	

Rectangle	Table	Cloth	

Thick	rope	(think	ship	or	boat	rope)	

Dry	Ice	(please	contact	if	you	have	a	connection)	

Pool	noodles-multiple	needed,	any	color	is	fine	


